
EMIT  UPGRADE, Update
• Our new version of EMIT requires all users to create a CION Userid and password

• This new account or ‘DEEP ezFile account ‘is needed for the new login system 

• Send your ezfile CION ID to us so it can be Mapped to the correct EMIT account(s).

• Creating your DEEP ezFile account now, will save you and us extra effort.

• You must use the same email address  for DEEP ezFile accounts and EMIT.

• The window to correct email addresses in EMIT or to take advantage of the easier and more 

efficient simple ezFile account alignment to EMIT will end in the next couple weeks.

• CION ezFile account creation only takes about 10 minutes.

• Subscriber agreement update is planned to include CION-ezfile user info.

• But for now please include ezFile account info with any new subscriber agreement submittal

• You should always use Google Chrome when accessing the new version of EMIT.

• New version of EMIT will be implemented into production in the next few weeks.

• QUESTIONS?  Please contact:

• Steve Potter 860-424-3385 Steven.Potter@ct.gov and or

• Rick Rodrigue 860-424-3429 Richard.Rodrigue@ct.gov
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